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I am in favor of this rule. | do think it would be useful to better define the requirements. Many people believe they will
be forced to buy an EV and that they won't be able to plow their roads with a truck any more. Could more clarification
be written to state that plug in hybrids are also an option, and better define if and what types of trucks would be
restricted.



